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biomass is one of the most common and widespread resources in the world. Thus,
biomass has the potential to provide a renewable energy source, both locally and
across large areas of the world. It is estimated that the total investment in the
biomass sector between 2008 and 2021 will reach the large sum of $104 billion.
Presently bioenergy is the most important renewable energy option and will remain
so the near and medium-term future. Previously several countries try to explore
the utilization of biomass in bioenergy and composite sector. Biomass has the
potential to become the world’s largest and most sustainable energy source and
will be very much in demand. Bioenergy is based on resources that can be utilized
on a sustainable basis all around the world and can thus serve as an effective
option for the provision of energy services. In addition, the benefits accrued go
beyond energy provision, creating unique opportunities for regional development.
The present book will provide an up-to-date account of non-wood, forest residues,
agricultural biomass (natural fibers), and energy crops together with processing,
properties and its applications to ensure biomass utilization and reuse. All
aspects of biomass and bioenergy and their properties and applications will be
critically re-examined. The book consists of three sections, presenting Non wood
and forest products from forestry, arboriculture activities or from wood
processing, agricultural biomass (natural fibers) from agricultural harvesting or
processing and finally energy crops: high yield crops and grasses grown especially
for energy production.
Karma and Rebirth in Classical Indian Traditions Wendy Doniger O'Flaherty
2018-05-18 Karma is perhaps the most famous concept in Indian philosophy, but this
is the first comprehensive study of its various meanings and philosophical
implications. Karma and Rebirth in Classical Indian Traditions offers a harmony of
approach and an underlying set of methodological assumptions: a corpus of
definitions of karma, a dialectic between abstract theory and historical
explanation, and an awareness of logical oppositions in theories of karma. No
“solution” to the paradox of karma is offered, but the volume as a whole presents
a consistent and encompassing approach to the many different, often conflicting,
Indian statements of the problem. Broad in scope and richly detailed, this book
demonstrates the impossibility of speaking of “the theory of karma” and supplies
the basis for further study. Exploring methodological issues arising in the study
of a non-Western system of soteriology and rebirth, the contributors question the
interaction of medical and philosophical models of the human body, the
incorporation of philosophical theories into practical religions with which they
are logically incompatible, and the problem of historical reconstruction of a
complex theory of human life. This title is part of UC Press’s Voices Revived
program, which commemorates University of California Press’s mission to seek out
and cultivate the brightest minds and give them voice, reach, and impact. Drawing
on a backlist dating to 1893, Voices Revived makes high-quality, peer-reviewed
scholarship accessible once again using print-on-demand technology. This title was
originally published in 1980.
The Cambridge Aerospace Dictionary Bill Gunston 2009-09-04 The Cambridge Aerospace
Dictionary is an authoritative and accessible reference useful to scholars and
enthusiasts alike. This dictionary is an essential tool for professionals involved
in the aerospace industry and flight, and for anyone who must read and understand
the technical literature of the aerospace industry and about specific air and
space craft. It is also an ideal reference for engineering and physics students
encountering a subject replete with technical jargon and acronyms. Bill Gunston,
one of the most widely read and respected aviation writers, has added more than
5,000 new terms and acronyms to this carefully updated volume. Terms used in the
dictionary reflect the diverse and international nature of the aerospace industry
and include brief explanations of aerospace materials and organizations. Gunston
has scrupulously avoided terms specific to manufacturers, airlines, and armed
forces in an effort to encourage clear communication and understanding among
professionals.
The Challenge of Agricultural Pollution Emilie Cassou 2018-04-03 In emerging East
Asia, agricultural output has expanded dramatically over recent decades, primarily
as a result of successful efforts to stimulate yield growth. This achievement has
increased the availability of food and raw materials in the region, drastically
diminished hunger, and more generally provided solid ground for economic
development. The intensification of agriculture that has made this possible,
however, has also led to serious pollution problems that have adversely affected
human and ecosystem health, as well as the productivity of agriculture itself. In
the region that currently owes the largest proportion of deaths to the
environment, agriculture is often portrayed as a victim of industrial and urban
pollution, and this is indeed the case. Yet agriculture is taking a growing toll
on economic resources and sometimes becoming a victim of its own success. In parts
of China, Vietnam, and the Philippines—the countries studied in The Challenge of
Agricultural Pollution—this pattern of highly productive yet highly polluting
agriculture has been unfolding with consequences that remain poorly understood.
With large numbers of pollutants and sources, agricultural pollution is often
undetected and unmeasured. When assessments do occur, they tend to take place
within technical silos, and so the different ecological and socioeconomic risks
are seldom considered as a whole, while some escape study entirely. However, when
agricultural pollution is considered in its entirety, both the significance of its
impacts and the relative neglect of them become clear. Meanwhile, growing
recognition that a “pollute now, treat later†? approach is unsustainable—from both
a human health and an agroindustry perspective—has led public and private sector
actors to seek solutions to this problem. Yet public intervention has tended to be
more reactive than preventive and often inadequate in scale. In some instances,
the implementation of sound pollution control programs has also been confronted
with incentive structures that do not rank environmental outcomes prominently.
Significant potential does exist, however, to reduce the footprint of farms
through existing technical solutions, and with adequate and well-crafted
government support, its realization is well within reach.
Industrial Control Systems Security and Resiliency Craig Rieger 2020-10-30 This
book provides a comprehensive overview of the key concerns as well as research
challenges in designing secure and resilient Industrial Control Systems (ICS). It
will discuss today's state of the art security architectures and couple it with
near and long term research needs that compare to the baseline. It will also
establish all discussions to generic reference architecture for ICS that reflects
and protects high consequence scenarios. Significant strides have been made in
making industrial control systems secure. However, increasing connectivity of ICS
systems with commodity IT devices and significant human interaction of ICS systems
during its operation regularly introduces newer threats to these systems resulting
in ICS security defenses always playing catch-up. There is an emerging consensus

General Maintenance Procedures for Fire Control Materiel 1990
Integrated Defense: Lessons Learned from Joint Base Balad Air University Air
University Press 2019-07-28 Base defense--defending one's air assets on the
ground--is one of the least understood operational aspects of airpower. The
current USAF strategy for defending air bases is integrated defense (ID). This
study examines the first full implementation of ID in a combat environment in 2008
for Joint Base Balad to evaluate the effectiveness of the new strategy in actual
operations. The lessons learned, as discussed by Colonel Milner, are instructive
for future operations.
The Army Communicator 1987
Parnaso español contemporáneo 1914
Benchmarking, Measuring, and Optimizing Chen Zheng 2019-10-15 This book
constitutes the refereed proceedings of the First International Symposium on
Benchmarking, Measuring, and Optimization, Bench 2018, held in Seattle, WA, USA,
in December 2018. The 20 full papers presented were carefully reviewed and
selected from 51 submissions. The papers are organized in topical sections named:
AI Benchmarking; Cloud; Big Data; Modelling and Prediction; and Algorithm and
Implementations.
Programming Elm Jeremy Fairbank 2019-07-02 Elm brings the safety and stability of
functional programing to front-end development, making it one of the most popular
new languages. Elm's functional nature and static typing means that run-time
errors are nearly impossible, and it compiles to JavaScript for easy web
deployment. This book helps you take advantage of this new language in your web
site development. Learn how the Elm Architecture will help you create fast
applications. Discover how to integrate Elm with JavaScript so you can update
legacy applications. See how Elm tooling makes deployment quicker and easier.
Functional programming offers safer applications with decreased runtime errors,
but functional solutions that are type safe and easy to use have been hard to
find, until the Elm language. Elm has the benefits of functional languages while
compiling to JavaScript. This book provides a complete tutorial for the Elm
language, starting with a simple static application that introduces Elm syntax,
modules, and the virtual DOM, to exploring how to create a UI using functions. See
how Elm handles the issues of state in functional languages. You'll continue to
build up larger applications involving HTTP requests for communication. Integrate
your Elm applications with JavaScript so you can update legacy applications or
take advantage of JavaScript resources. Elm also provides built-in tooling to
alleviate the tooling creep that's so common in JavaScript. This book covers Elm's
deployment and testing tools that ease development confusion. Dive into advanced
concepts including creating single-page applications, and creating performance
improvements. Elm expert Jeremy Fairbank brings his years of web development
experience to teaching how to use Elm for front-end development. Your web UIs will
be faster, safer, and easier to develop with Elm and this tutorial. What You Need:
You will need the latest version of Elm, 0.19, along with a browser to run the
examples in this book.
International Merchandise Trade Statistics Nations Unies. Division de statistique
1998 This publication contains updated recommendations on methodology for
compiling international merchandise trade statistics adopted by the United Nations
Statistical Commission in March 1997. These recommendations are an essential
references for trade statistics analysis and understanding. They take into account
new developments in international trade, national practices of data compilation,
new international agreements regarding customs procedures, and previously adopted
revisions of methodology of national accounting and balance of payments
statistics. They address basic issues such as coverage of statistics and time of
recording, trade system, commodity classifications, valuation, quantity
measurement, partner country, and reporting and dissemination. The publication
also contains detailed lists of goods to be included and excluded from imports and
exports; two tables which make it possible to determine, at a glance, how various
categories of goods are treated in both the general and the special trade systems;
and linkages between statistical concepts and international conventions regarding
trade matters.
Use and Care of Hand Tools and Measuring Tools United States. Department of the
Army 1983
Forest Fire Management Symposium R. G. Elliott 1985 This symposium presented the
first opportunity for a large number of Ontarioforest and fire managers to discuss
the integration of fire management intooverall forest resource planning. Topics
addressed included fire wildlifepolicy, fire management within parks, the natural
role of fire, determiningforest values, fire prevention, a fire depletion
inventory system, prescribedburn planning, and regeneration methods.
Conservation de la Forêt Dense en Afrique Centrale Et de L'Ouest Kevin M. Cleaver
1992 This volume brings together selected papers presented and discussed at the
Conference on Conservation of West and Central African Rainforests, held in
Abidjan, November 5-9, 1990.
Guide for the Design and Construction of Concrete Reinforced with FRP Bars ACI
Committee 440 2001
Hard Drive Bible Martin Bodo 1996 THE HARD DRIVE BIBLE, EIGHTH EDITION is the
definitive reference book for anyone who deals with personal computer data storage
devices of any kind. This comprehensive work covers installations, drive
parameters, & set up information for thousands of Hard Disk, Optical, DAT Tape, &
CD-ROM Drives. A concise history of data storage devices is followed by the most
expansive compilation of technical data offered to the public today.
Specifications, drawings, charts & photos cover jumper settings, cabling,
partitioning & formatting of disk drives. SCSI commands & protocols are addressed,
in addition to chapters revealing the intricacies of different interface standards
& common troubleshooting procedures. THE HARD DRIVE BIBLE contains the answers to
anyone's questions concerning the purchase, installation & use of modern digital
data storage devices. The difficulties caused by compatibility mismatches are
addressed & solutions are offered. Also featured are controller card information &
performance ratings, as well as valuable tips on increasing drive performance &
reliability through software. THE HARD DRIVE BIBLE is published by Corporate
Systems Center, one of the leaders in the digital storage device field. A CD-ROM
included with the book carries CSC's drive performance test software & formatting
tools, as well as thousands of drive parameters, specifications, & technical
drawings. To order contact: Corporate Systems Center, 1294 Hammerwood Avenue,
Sunnyvale, CA 94089; 408-743-8787.
Biomass and Bioenergy Khalid Rehman Hakeem 2014-08-25 Biomass obtained from
agricultural residues or forest can be used to produce different materials and
bioenergy required in a modern society. As compared to other resources available,
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that it is very important for ICS missions to survive cyber-attacks as well as
failures and continue to maintain a certain level and quality of service. Such
resilient ICS design requires one to be proactive in understanding and reasoning
about evolving threats to ICS components, their potential effects on the ICS
mission’s survivability goals, and identify ways to design secure resilient ICS
systems. This book targets primarily educators and researchers working in the area
of ICS and Supervisory Control And Data Acquisition (SCADA) systems security and
resiliency. Practitioners responsible for security deployment, management and
governance in ICS and SCADA systems would also find this book useful. Graduate
students will find this book to be a good starting point for research in this area
and a reference source.
It's Okay If You Don't Like Surfing It's Kind of a Smart People Thing Anyway Unixx
Publishing 2019-04-18 This Surfing notebook / Journal makes an excellent gift for
any occasion . Lined - Size: 6 x 9'' - Notebook - Journal - Planner - Dairy - 110
Pages - Classic White Lined Paper - For Writing, Sketching, Journals and Hand
Lettering
The Complete Guide to Creating Epic Campaigns Guy Sclanders 2018-10-23 This book
will help you design, manage, and adjust your campaign like a master storyteller.
Designed for use in all role-playing systems, and for all genres, the book is
packed with information on designing campaigns, epic villains and henchmen and for
creating memorable NPCs. Used primarily in role-playing games like Dungeons and
Dragons the book provides inside into any creative space that needs a world and a
master plot!
Electronic Circuits Manual John Markus 1971
Sourcebook of Electronic Circuits John Markus 1968 Subtitle: Over 3,000 modern
electronic circuits complete with values of all parts, organized in 100 logical
chapters for quick reference and convenient browsing. Published 1968.
Architecting Enterprise Blockchain Solutions Joseph Holbrook 2020-02-11 Demystify
architecting complex blockchain applications in enterprise environments
Architecting Enterprise Blockchain Solutions helps engineers and IT administrators
understand how to architect complex blockchain applications in enterprise
environments. The book takes a deep dive into the intricacies of supporting and
securing blockchain technology, creating and implementing decentralized
applications, and incorporating blockchain into an existing enterprise IT
infrastructure. Blockchain is a technology that is experiencing massive growth in
many facets of business and the enterprise. Most books around blockchain primarily
deal with how blockchains are related to cryptocurrency or focus on pure
blockchain development. This book teaches what blockchain technology is and offers
insights into its current and future uses in high performance networks and complex
ecosystems. Provides a practical, hands-on approach Demonstrates the power and
flexibility of enterprise blockchains such as Hyperledger and R3 Corda Explores
how blockchain can be used to solve complex IT support and infrastructure problems
Offers numerous hands-on examples and diagrams Get ready to learn how to harness
the power and flexibility of enterprise blockchains!
Object-oriented Software Composition Oscar Marius Nierstrasz 1995 Over the part
ten years, object-oriented technology has started to have a significant impact in
industry. Despite its many positive aspects, there have been some problems in
successfully applying the technology to large projects, and in achieving adequate
levels of flexibilitly and software reuse. Based on the research of the Object
Systems Group in Geneva, this book looks at a range of issues, from programming
languages and systems through to tools, frameworks and methods. KEY FEATURES:
Chapters are self-contained, with the development of ideas moving from programming
language design issues to environments and applications. Aware of recent trends,
the book examines the development of multimedia systems as an application domain.
Up-to-date information on the activities of the Object Systems Group. The authors
can be found on the World Wide Web.
The Grace Walk Experience Steve McVey 2008-03-01 For years, Steve McVey's Grace
Walk (more than 200,000 copies sold) has inspired Christians to leave behind a
performance and fear-based faith to embrace a faith lived in abundance and grace.
Now The Grace Walk Experience workbook helps readers move that message of hope
from their heads to their hearts as they explore eight truths that have changed
lives worldwide daily, interactive studies that reveal grace as much more than a
doctrine ways to quit "doing" for God so that He can live through them
illustrations of the wonder and miracle of faith as God intended God's Word,
salvation, and evangelism with new perspective This excellent tool for church
classes, small group discussion, and individual study will lead believers to
understand their identity in Christ, let go of legalism, and make room for the
overflowing love, mercy, and purpose of life lived wholly in God's grace.
Electrical Measurement, Signal Processing, and Displays John G. Webster 2003-07-15
The CRC Principles and Applications in Engineering series is a library of
convenient, economical references sharply focused on particular engineering topics
and subspecialties. Each volume in the series comprises chapters carefully
selected from CRC's bestselling handbooks, logically organized for optimum
convenience, and thoughtfully priced to fit
Euro-Par 2019: Parallel Processing Workshops Ulrich Schwardmann 2020-05-29 This
book constitutes revised selected papers from the workshops held at 25th
International Conference on Parallel and Distributed Computing, Euro-Par 2019,
which took place in Göttingen, Germany, in August 2019. The 53 full papers and 10
poster papers presented in this volume were carefully reviewed and selected from
77 submissions. Euro-Par is an annual, international conference in Europe,
covering all aspects of parallel and distributed processing. These range from
theory to practice, from small to the largest parallel and distributed systems and
infrastructures, from fundamental computational problems to full-edged
applications, from architecture, compiler, language and interface design and
implementation to tools, support infrastructures, and application performance
aspects. Chapter "In Situ Visualization of Performance-Related Data in Parallel
CFD Applications" is available open access under a Creative Commons Attribution
4.0 International License via link.springer.com.
Twelve Years a Slave Solomon Northup 2021-01-01 "Having been born a freeman, and
for more than thirty years enjoyed the blessings of liberty in a free State—and
having at the end of that time been kidnapped and sold into Slavery, where I
remained, until happily rescued in the month of January, 1853, after a bondage of
twelve years—it has been suggested that an account of my life and fortunes would
not be uninteresting to the public." -an excerpt
Business Transformation through Blockchain Horst Treiblmaier 2018-12-30 The second
volume of this edited collection offers a number of contributions from leading
scholars investigating Blockchain and its implications for business. Focusing on
the transformation of the overall value chain, the sections cover the foundations
of Blockchain and its sustainability, social and legal applications. It features a
variety of use cases, from tourism to healthcare. Using a number of theoretical
and methodological approaches, this innovative publication aims to further the
cause of this ground-breaking technology and its use within information
technology, supply chain and wider business management research.
Programming the Commodore 64 Raeto Collin West 1985
Network Security Attacks and Countermeasures G., Dileep Kumar 2016-01-18 Our world
is increasingly driven by sophisticated networks of advanced computing technology,
and the basic operation of everyday society is becoming increasingly vulnerable to
those networks’ shortcomings. The implementation and upkeep of a strong network
defense is a substantial challenge, beset not only by economic disincentives, but
bft-compat-manual

also by an inherent logistical bias that grants advantage to attackers. Network
Security Attacks and Countermeasures discusses the security and optimization of
computer networks for use in a variety of disciplines and fields. Touching on such
matters as mobile and VPN security, IP spoofing, and intrusion detection, this
edited collection emboldens the efforts of researchers, academics, and network
administrators working in both the public and private sectors. This edited
compilation includes chapters covering topics such as attacks and countermeasures,
mobile wireless networking, intrusion detection systems, next-generation
firewalls, and more.
Organic Crop Breeding Edith T. Lammerts van Bueren 2012-02-28 Organic Crop
Breeding provides readers with a thorough review of the latest efforts by crop
breeders and geneticists to develop improved varieties for organic production. The
book opens with chapters looking at breeding efforts that focus on specific
valuable traits such as quality, pest and disease resistance as well as the
impacts improved breeding efforts can have on organic production. The second part
of the book is a series of crop specific case studies that look at breeding
efforts currently underway from around the world in crops ranging from carrots to
corn. Organic Crop Breeding includes chapters from leading researchers in the
field and is carefully edited by two pioneers in the field. Organic Crop Breeding
provides valuable insight for crop breeders, geneticist, crop science
professionals, researchers, and advanced students in this quickly emerging field.
Bridge Deck Behaviour E C Hambly 1991-07-25 This book describes the underlying
behaviour of steel and concrete bridge decks. It shows how complex structures can
be analysed with physical reasoning and relatively simple computer models and
without complicated mathematics.
Big Data Analytics Anirban Mondal 2018-12-11 This book constitutes the refereed
proceedings of the 6th International Conference on Big Data analytics, BDA 2018,
held in Warangal, India, in December 2018. The 29 papers presented in this volume
were carefully reviewed and selected from 93 submissions. The papers are organized
in topical sections named: big data analytics: vision and perspectives; financial
data analytics and data streams; web and social media data; big data systems and
frameworks; predictive analytics in healthcare and agricultural domains; and
machine learning and pattern mining.
Design, Construction, and Evaluation of Clay Liners for Waste Management
Facilities L. J. Goldman 1988
5G Wireless Systems Yang Yang 2017-09-14 This book focuses on key simulation and
evaluation technologies for 5G systems. Based on the most recent research results
from academia and industry, it describes the evaluation methodologies in depth for
network and physical layer technologies. The evaluation methods are discussed in
depth. It also covers the analysis of the 5G candidate technologies and the
testing challenges, the evolution of the testing technologies, fading channel
measurement and modeling, software simulations, software hardware cosimulation,
field testing and other novel evaluation methods. The fifth-generation (5G) mobile
communications system targets highly improved network performances in terms of the
network capacity and the number of connections. Testing and evaluation
technologies is widely recognized and plays important roles in the wireless
technology developments, along with the research on basic theory and key
technologies. The investigation and developments on the multi-level and
comprehensive evaluations for 5G new technologies, provides important performance
references for the 5G technology filtering and future standardizations. Students
focused on telecommunications, electronic engineering, computer science or other
related disciplines will find this book useful as a secondary text. Researchers
and professionals working within these related fields will also find this book
useful as a reference.
Constructed Wetlands for Industrial Wastewater Treatment Alexandros I. Stefanakis
2018-08-20 A groundbreaking book on the application of the economic and
environmentally effective treatment of industrial wastewater Constructed Wetlands
for Industrial Wastewater Treatment contains a review of the state-of-the-art
applications of constructed wetland technology for industrial wastewater
treatment. This green technology offers many economic, environmental, and societal
advantages. The text examines the many unique uses and the effectiveness of
constructed wetlands for the treatment of complex and heavily polluted wastewater
from various industrial sources. The editor — a noted expert in the field — and
the international author team (93 authors from 22 countries) present vivid
examples of the current state of constructed wetlands in the industrial sector.
The text is filled with international case studies and research outcomes and
covers a wide range of applications of these sustainable systems including
facilities such as the oil and gas industry, agro-industries, paper mills,
pharmaceutical industry, textile industry, winery, brewery, sludge treatment and
much more. The book reviews the many system setups, examines the different removal
and/or transformational processes of the various pollutants and explores the
overall effectiveness of this burgeoning technology. This important resource:
Offers the first, groundbreaking text on constructed wetlands use for industrial
wastewater treatment Provides a single reference with summarized information and
the state-of-the-art knowledge of the use of Constructed Wetlands in the
industrial sector through case studies, research outcomes and review chapters
Covers a range of industrial applications such as hydrocarbons/oil and gas
industry, food and beverage, wood and leather processing, agro-industries,
pharmaceuticals and many others Includes best practices drawn by a collection of
international case studies Presents the latest technological developments in the
industry Written for civil and environmental engineers, sustainable
wastewater/water managers in industry and government, Constructed Wetlands for
Industrial Wastewater Treatment is the first book to offer a comprehensive review
of the set-up and effectiveness of constructed wetlands for a wide range of
industrial applications to highlight the diverse economic and environmental
benefits this technology brings to the industry.
Steel and Composite Structures Y.C. Wang 2003-09-02 Steel and Composite
Structures: Behaviour and Design for Fire Safety presents a systematic and
thorough description of the behaviour of steel and composite structures in fire,
and shows how design methods are developed to quantify our understanding.
Quantitative descriptions of fire behaviour, heat transfer in construction
elements and structural analysis using numerical methods are all addressed and
existing codes and standards for steel and composite fire safety design are
critically examined. Using a comprehensive and systematic description of
structural fire safety engineering principles, the author explains and illustrates
the important difference between the behaviour of isolated structural elements and
whole structures under fire conditions. This book is a vital source of information
to structural and fire engineers. It will also be of considerable interest and
value to students and researchers in this field.
Micro-Electronics and Telecommunication Engineering Devendra Kumar Sharma
2022-02-28 The book presents high-quality papers from the Fourth International
Conference on Microelectronics and Telecommunication Engineering (ICMETE 2021). It
discusses the latest technological trends and advances in major research areas
such as microelectronics, wireless communications, optical communication, signal
processing, image processing, big data, cloud computing, artificial intelligence
and sensor network applications. This book includes the contributions of national
and international scientists, researchers, and engineers from both academia and
the industry. The contents of this volume will be useful to researchers,
professionals, and students alike.
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A Literary History of Persia; Volume 1 Edward Granville Browne 2018-11-09 This
work has been selected by scholars as being culturally important and is part of
the knowledge base of civilization as we know it. This work is in the public
domain in the United States of America, and possibly other nations. Within the
United States, you may freely copy and distribute this work, as no entity
(individual or corporate) has a copyright on the body of the work. Scholars
believe, and we concur, that this work is important enough to be preserved,
reproduced, and made generally available to the public. To ensure a quality
reading experience, this work has been proofread and republished using a format
that seamlessly blends the original graphical elements with text in an easy-toread typeface. We appreciate your support of the preservation process, and thank
you for being an important part of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant.
Open Development Matthew L. Smith 2014-01-10 Experts explore current theory and
practice in the application of digitally enabled open networked social models to
international development. The emergence of open networked models made possible by
digital technology has the potential to transform international development. Open
network structures allow people to come together to share information, organize,
and collaborate. Open development harnesses this power, to create new
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organizational forms and improve people's lives; it is not only an agenda for
research and practice but also a statement about how to approach international
development. In this volume, experts explore a variety of applications of
openness, addressing challenges as well as opportunities. Open development
requires new theoretical tools that focus on real world problems, consider a
variety of solutions, and recognize the complexity of local contexts. After
exploring the new theoretical terrain, the book describes a range of cases in
which open models address such specific development issues as biotechnology
research, improving education, and access to scholarly publications. Contributors
then examine tensions between open models and existing structures, including
struggles over privacy, intellectual property, and implementation. Finally,
contributors offer broader conceptual perspectives, considering processes of
social construction, knowledge management, and the role of individual intent in
the development and outcomes of social models. Contributors Carla Bonina, Ineke
Buskens, Leslie Chan, Abdallah Daar, Jeremy de Beer, Mark Graham, Eve Gray, Anita
Gurumurthy, Havard Haarstad, Blane Harvey, Myra Khan, Melissa Loudon, Aaron K.
Martin, Hassan Masum, Chidi Oguamanam, Katherine M. A. Reilly, Ulrike Rivett, Karl
Schroeder, Parminder Jeet Singh, Matthew L. Smith, Marshall S. Smith Copublished
with the International Development Research Centre of Canada (IDRC)
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